
UNAPPROVED

Selectboard Special Meeting Minutes April 4, 2017

The meeting was called to order by Zeke Goodband at 5:00 p.m. at the Town Office in

Dummerston, Vermont.

Members present: Zeke Goodband, Joe Cook, Steve Glabach and Hugh Worden.

Not present: Jerelyn Wilson.

Steve moved to recess the meeting and convene as the Liquor Commission.  Hugh seconded the

motion.  It passed 4-0. 

The commission reviewed a Liquor Catering License request from Whetstone Brewery to cater 

a fundraiser for Youth Services to be held at the Grange on Saturday, April 8th.  Steve moved 

that the application be approved.  Hugh seconded the motion.  It passed 4-0. 

At 5:04 p.m. Steve moved to adjourn the meeting of the Liquor Commission and reconvene the 

Selectboard meeting.  Hugh seconded the motion.  It passed 4-0. 

There being no other business to come before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 5:05 p.m.

______________________________

Approved

______________________________

Zeke Goodband, Chair

______________________________

Joe Cook, Clerk

Submitted by: Joe Cook


